## **Employment Notices**

Federal and state laws require the University to post legal notices informing faculty and staff about various employment-related rights. The University has posted the required notices on bulletin boards outside Fiscal Operations Office, the Buildings and Grounds Department, the Office of Public Safety, and the Office of Human Resources. Every employee is responsible for reading these notices. Please inform the Office of Human Resources if any accommodation is required to receive the information in these notices. These notices may not be removed or altered in any way.